
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Regular Meeting 
February 4, 2020 

 
The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on February 4, 2020.  Trustee Terrence 
Stuber called the meeting to order at 6:32pm in the absence of President Robert Murphy.  Roll 
call found the following trustees present:  Jared Ping, Jared Robbins and Terrence Stuber.  
Trustees Vicki Buffo and Ryan Perry were absent. Also present were Police Chief Justin 
Levingston and Clerk Brandy Dalton. 
 
All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Trustee Stuber gave the invocation. 
 
REPORTS 
Police Department: 
-Chief Levingston has signed up for the 4 supervisor classes in August, September and 
October. 
-Computers will be installed in the squads next week. 
-There has been a delay in getting the magnetic mounts for the body cameras.  We should be 
up and running with them hopefully in the beginning of March. 
 
Treasurer: 
Motion by Ping, second by Robbins to approve the bills as presented.  Roll call:  Ping, yes; 
Robbins, yes; Stuber, yes.  Motion passed. 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MINUTES 
Motion by Robbin, second by Ping to approve the minutes of the regular session meeting, held 
January 21 and 27, 2020. Motion passed. 
 
Motion by Stuber, second by Robbins to approve the minutes of the executive session, held 
January 7 and 21, 2020.  Roll call:  Ping, yes; Robbins, yes; Stuber, yes.  Motion passed. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Motion by Robbins, second by Ping to approve the Champaign County Agreement for 
electronic recycling in the amount of $494.  Roll call:  Ping, yes; Robbins, yes; Stuber, yes.  
Motion passed. 
 
The Martin Hood Contract for Fiscal Year 2020 auditing services was tabled. 
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
The Board took this time to explain to the residents that the Village is not contracting with 
Republic Services for trash service for the entire Village.  A representative came to the 
January 21, 2020 meeting and spoke under Public Comments telling the Board how a 
franchise agreement would work.  Some of that information was then put out in a third-party 
newsletter.   
 
Motion by Ping, second by Robbins to adjourn the meeting at 6:47pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brandy Dalton, RMC, CMC 
Village Clerk 
 


